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Dear brothers and sisters, receive fraternal greetings in the love of Jesus 
Christ. 
It is our desire that they be kept by Our Lord in every respect with their 
families. 
Thank God, we no longer have tropical storms passing through the Caribbean 
Sea. 
The hurricane winds that in these days are unleashed in Venezuela have 
origin in the political tirade that exists in the country. We thank you very 
much for your prayers for God to help us "to live quietly and peacefully" (1 
Tim. 2: 2b). 

  
    

MATURÍN, MONAGAS, VENEZUELA 

 

BLOG: iglesiadecristomaturincentro.blogspot.com 
Cursos bíblicos, temas, folletos. 
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TTTHHHEEE   WWWOOORRRKKK   IIINNN   MMMAAATTTUUURRRIIINNN...   

In this month, in addition to developing the activities corresponding to the 
Centro church, we have also been collaborating with the churches of Barrio 
Bolivar and Maturín Sur, helping in the edification, with the preaching. With 
the help of God, the congregations in Maturín have had their normal 
performance. No difficulty hinders the activities of God's work.    

RRRaaadddiiiooo...   In this month we have arrived at the radio program “Frente a la 

Biblia” Number 527, by the Grace of God.  
PPPRRRAAAYYYEEERRRSSS   FFFOOORRR   HHHEEEAAALLLTTTHHH...  

WWWeee   iiinnnfffooorrrmmm   yyyooouuu   aaabbbooouuuttt   ttthhheee   hhheeeaaalllttthhh   ooofff   ttthhheee   bbbrrrooottthhheeerrrsss   fffooorrr   wwwhhhooommm   wwweee   hhhaaavvveee   

rrreeeqqquuueeesssttteeeddd   ppprrraaayyyeeerrr:::   

AAAnnntttooonnniiiooo   PPPééérrreeezzz...   BBBrrrooottthhheeerrr AAAnnntttooonnniiiooo   wwwaaasss   tttrrriiiuuummmppphhhaaannnttt   tttooo   eeettteeerrrnnniiitttyyy   ooonnn   ttthhheee   444ttthhh   ooofff   ttthhhiiisss   

mmmooonnnttthhh...   TTThhhaaannnkkk   yyyooouuu   mmmyyy   bbbrrrooottthhheeerrrsss   fffooorrr   yyyooouuurrr   ppprrraaayyyeeerrrsss...   TTThhhiiisss   iiisss   wwwhhhaaattt   ttthhheee   LLLooorrrddd   

ooorrrdddeeerrreeeddd...   

EEErrriiikkkaaa   GGGrrraaannnaaadddooosss. Thanks to God, Sister Erika is very well, your prayers are her 
reward. 

  

GGGlllooorrriiiaaa   BBBeeennníííttteeezzz. In this month she had pain which was caused by the disease 
because it has not been possible to find the medicine she takes (Plaquinol 
200 mg.-Hydroxychloroquine Sulfate 200 mg., Equivalent to 155 mg of 
hydroxychloroquine base. How wonderful it was that we could help her.   

We have heard from Brother Gregory Roark, that his mother, sister Elaine or 
Helen (Elena) has been receiving medical treatment. The sister lives in U.S.A., 
is the wife of our brother Ronald Roark and mother of Gregory Roark.  
Finally, As for me, I am making progress in improving my health. I recently 
had a vision test, and the result is very good, after having gone blind, my 
vision has recovered enough, now I need new glasses with new ophthalmic 
formula. In the first week of November I will do an otorhinolaryngology 
exam to find out how my left ear can be helped and left with very little 



hearing. I may have to install a hearing aid. 
However, in other respects I am very recovered, grateful to God for his 
great mercy with this his worker, and very grateful to you who have been 
with me with your prayers in this convalescence. 

With the help of God, I will soon be as before, serving the churches and the 

souls in different parts of the country. 

              
At the close of this newsletter, I reiterate my gratitude to God and to your 

beloved brothers for participating with me in this work and for your prayers 

and communication. Again I beg your prayers for Venezuela, so that there 

may be peace and tranquility in this nation. 

If God allows, it will be until the next edition, meanwhile, God bless you 

richly, farewell. 

In the love of Christ, Antonio and family. 

 


